Wyatt Newsome

From: Jackson Lambert <jack@lambertforcabarrus.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 5:05 PM

To: Jinger Kelley

Cc: Jack Lambert; Wyatt Newsome

Subject: Re: Audit Information - 35-Day Report 2023

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe!

Thanks, Wyatt!

On Wed, Apr 17, 2024 at 4:55 PM Jinger Kelley <jinkelley@yahoo.com> wrote:
Thank you Wyatt!

Jinger Kelley

On Wednesday, April 17, 2024 at 04:49:56 PM EDT, Wyatt Newsome <wanewsome(@cabarruscounty.us> wrote:

Hi Jinger and Jack,

| hope you both are well. | wanted to let you know that we have finished auditing committee reports and one minor
discrepancy came up.

Jack’s 35-Day Report from 2023 (his City Council election) discloses a $134.33 contribution from Holly Grimsley, listed
on the CRO-1210 Contributions from Individuals form. This contribution actually came from Holly's County Commissioner
committee account and would typically be reported on CRO-1230 Contributions from Other Political Committees.

Since it is a minor error and the municipal committee was closed so long ago, | am not requesting an amendment — but
wanted to make you both aware in case you receive any questions about this in the future.

Thanks,

Wyatt



Wyatt Newsome

Deputy Director

Board of Elections
Cabarrus County
0: (704)-920-2823

F: (704)-920-2831

Starting in 2023, all voters will be asked to show photo ID: ncsbe.gov/voterid

CABARRUS COUNTY
America Thrives Here

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be
disclosed to third parties.



